
        

 

The Council has agreed the following policy with regard to new or replacement streetlights within 

its responsibility: 

 

1. Subject to 3 below, all new lighting shall be of high pressure sodium type – SRL8 70watt 

SON or equivalent - to ensure efficient lighting both in terms of energy efficiency and 

maintenance.  (This is in accordance with consideration of lower light emissions as 

detailed in the East Sussex County Council Street Lighting Policy 2004). 

2. Lights will only be replaced as part of an upgrade or when the light is deemed to be 

beyond economic repair. 

3. Where lights need to be replaced or new lights installed, favourable consideration will 

be given to replacement with LED units. 

4. The Council will not adopt any new streetlights in private development sites. 

 

FOREST ROW PARISH COUNCIL 

STREETLIGHTING POLICY  

Policy due for review: 

May 2022 


